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2022 Term 4 

Week 2 

IMPORTANT DATES 
 

Week 4 

Friday 11th November  

Remembrance Day          
Assembly  

 

Week 5  

Thursday 17h November  

Open Afternoon 

 

Week 5  

Friday 18th November  

School Closure  

 

Week 7 

Thursday 1st December 

Music is Fun Concert  

 

Week 8 

Friday 9th December  

Year 1 & 2  

Cinema Excursion 

 

Week 9  

Tuesday 13th December  

Year 3 & 4 Water World    
Excursion  

 

Week 9  

Friday 16th December 

Year 5/6 Excursion 

 

Week 9  

Friday 16th December  
 

END OF TERM / YEAR 
EARLY DISMISSAL  

2:15pm  

 

 

 

Class Placement 

We will soon begin the process of placing students into classes for 2023.  

In placing students we take into account learning, social, friendship and physical 

needs. This information is used to match students to teachers and groups. As it is very 

difficult to make changes after the classes have been established, please contact 

myself or your child’s teacher by Friday 4th November if you would like us to consider 

any other relevant information. Requests for particular teachers cannot generally be 

considered.  

If your child will not be attending Salisbury Primary School in 2022, please advise your 

child’s teacher or the front office ASAP. Alternatively if you know of any families who 

intend to enrol at the school in 2023 please advise the front office.  

Reception Transition  

Reception Transition for new students will begin on Wednesday 16th November. 

Please enrol any children who will be starting school in Term 1, 2023 ASAP.  

School Open Afternoon 

All families are invited to  join us for an afternoon tea and Open Day on Thursday 17th 

November.  

Afternoon tea will be available for parents in the hall from 2:30-3:15pm. Classrooms 

will be open from 3:45 to 5:00pm.  

The following day Friday 18th November will be a school closure day. Staff and 

students do not attend school on this day. 

OSHC will be open on the day if there are sufficient numbers. Please phone 82831927 

if you require the service at least two weeks prior to the pupil free day. 

School Choir  

Congratulations to our year 6 students 

who performed at the South Australian 

Primary Schools Festival of Music. The 

students were a credit to both our 

school and their families. A big 

congratulations also to Joyce 

Happiness who performed as a soloist 

and did  an amazing job. Many thanks 

to Ellen Scarfo, our Choir Teacher, 

support staff and the year 5/6 teachers 

for their support of the choir.  

Regards 

Carol Scerri 
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On Friday the 23rd of September the Year 6 students from the Salisbury Primary School 

Choir, along with Mrs Scarfo and Miss Taylor, travelled to the Adelaide Festival Theatre 

to perform in the Festival of Music! Unfortunately, our original concert was cancelled 

on the Thursday, which meant that sadly our Year 5 students were not able to 

participate.  

Even though we missed the Year 5s, we had a great time performing on the stage. 

We were nervous at that start, but once we started to sing our nerves went away and 

we had a blast!  

The concert consisted of singing, dancing and some amazing lighting. It really was a 

spectacular production. Our very own student, Joyce Happiness, performed a solo to 

the song ‘I Got The Music’. She was so confident and looked like she belonged on the 

stage! 

Thank you to our parents and teachers for giving us the opportunity to experience this 

wonderful event. We definitely recommend that all Year 5/6 students join choir next 

year!  
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AMAZING ANAIMATIONS 

In 4N we have been combining our knowledge of the structure 
and language techniques of narratives with our PowerPoint  

animation skills to create short narrative stories on 
PowerPoint. Here are some screenshots from some of our  

animations. 
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On Friday 30
th
 September we held our annual Sports Day, and it was great to see so many 

families and friends who came to support and cheer on the students. 
 
Sports Day began with a health hustle, led by our wonderful student captains. 
 
Junior, Middle and Upper Primary students had a great time testing their skills by playing all 
sorts of fun games and activities. 
 
The four teams at Salisbury Primary are Valencia Vipers (green), Lisbon Lions (yellow), 
Eureka Eagles (red) and Washington Wolves (blue). Everyone was dressed in their team 
colours to show their support for each other, and the behaviour from all students was 
outstanding. 
 
This year the winning team was Lisbon Lions (yellow), and Valencia Vipers (green) won the 
school values award. Congratulations and well done to everyone for a very successful 
Sports Day. 
 
Mrs Petrov 
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“On Sports Day we first started with the obstacle race, 
it was fun. My favourite part was the jumping stars. 
The second event was the basketball throw, it was 
tiring but a lot of fun. The next was a baton relay, 
where half of the team was on the opposite side and 
we had to give the baton to them. On the scooter 
boards we had to sit on a board and put a bean bag 
into a container.” Kian 5/6B 

“At the end of term 3, Salisbury Primary had sports 
day. We participated in a lot of activities and showed 
our school values. A lot of students dressed up in team 
colours. Everyone practised the health hustle and we 
performed it in the gym, which was taught to us by our 
PE teacher Mrs Petrov. At the end of the day the 
winning teams were awarded their shields by Mrs 
McCurry. Thank you, Mrs Petrov, for organising such a 
wonderful sports day.” Rabina 5/6B  
(Green Sports Leader) 
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School Closure Friday 18th November  

 

Bookings must be received by Friday 11th of November 

Any enquiries contact Amanda during OSHC hours on 0401121780 

 

 

Christmas Holiday Vacation Care Dates 

 

Week1: December 19th to 21st 

The service will be closed from Thursday 22nd 2022 and will reopen 
Monday 9th January 2023 

Week 2: January 9th to 13th 2023 

Week 3: January 16th to 20th 2023 

Week 4: January 23rd to 25th  

 

The service will be closed on Thursday 26th Of January (Public Holiday) 
and Friday the 27th of January 2023.  

 

School resumes Monday 30th January 2023 

 

If you require care while our service is closed please contact Happy    
Haven OHSC 81555444 or email contactus@happyhaven.sa.edu.au 
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